
 
 

 

 Reminder to Providers  
 

Please Send Contact Information for  
Upcoming National Core Indicators (NCI) Staff Stability Survey 

  
The Division of Developmental Disabilities would like to thank the providers who have 
already submitted their contact information for the 2017 NCI Staff Stability Survey via Survey 
Monkey.   

  
Providers who have not yet submitted their contact  
information can do so by Tuesday, January 2, 2018 

 using Survey Monkey. 
  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/StaffStability2017-2018 

 
Soon, the Human Services Research Institute (HSRI) will be corresponding with providers' 
designees about the process of collecting and entering survey data. The data collected will 
allow organizations in Missouri to collaboratively develop policies and programs regarding 
Direct Support Professional (DSP) workforce improvement initiatives; monitor and evaluate 
the impact of workforce initiatives; compare Missouri's workforce outcomes with outcomes of 
other states; and provide context for consumer and family outcomes. 
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